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September 5, 2017 

 
 

DISTRICT COURT OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS CLOSURE 
 

Please be advised that due to the impending arrival of Hurricane Irma, the District 
Court of the Virgin Islands will be closed today, September 5, 2017, at 12:00 noon 
through Wednesday, September 6, 2017.  The Court will advise as to operations on 
Thursday, September 7, 2017. 

 
Any court proceedings scheduled during that period will be rescheduled by Order 

of the Court. 
 

 The public is reminded that electronic filing will be available through CM/ECF,  
   the Court’s electronic case management system.   
 

Please stay safe during the storm.  
 

 
For more information, please contact: 

 
 

Glenda L. Lake, Esquire, Clerk of Court 
District Court of the Virgin Islands 

5500 Veteran’s Drive 
St. Thomas, U. S. Virgin Islands 00802  
Email: glenda_lake@vid.uscourts.gov 

 
 
 

 

 Ron de Lugo Fed. Bldg. & Courthouse, 5500 Veteran’s Drive, Suite 351, St. Thomas, Virgin Islands 00802-6424 
Phone: 340-774-0640 Fax: 340-775-8075 

 
 Almeric L. Christian Fed. Bldg. & Courthouse, 3013 Estate Golden Rock, Lot #13, Christiansted, Virgin Islands  00820-4355 

Phone: 340-718-1130 Fax: 340-712-7180 
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